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The McKownville Improvement Association

The Board of the NcKowville Improvement Association met at the
home of Don Reeb on February 7, 1983. Those present were Lindsay
- Childs, Jim Ilane, Steve Witham, Dorothy Ellinwood, Don Reeb. Vel
Behn, John Esler, Alice Torda. and Blll Butler.

L. Chllds gave an update on the suits against Crossgates.
(Construction is to start this month on the shopping mall.)

The variance for Mr. Charles Bryant for the property on 50
Fuller Road was turned down by the Town Zoning Board. A letter had
been written to Kevin Moss, Town Supervisor, asking that the zoning
line be moved so it would not cut through property. An answer was
received from Moss. This letter was read to the group.

The palling place for District #1 is to be moved from the McKown-
ville Fire Department to the gym on the SUNYA campus. M. Behn moved
that a letter be written to K. Moss expressing :our concern about
moving the polling place. Don Reeh seconded. Motion carried.

our spring paper drive will be the weekend of April 23,24. A
garage =sale will be held at A. Torda's on May 29th. :

The treasurer's report shows $70.00 in the lawyers fund and
$58.18 in the general fund. Don Reeb moved and S. Witham seconded
a motion to pay L. Childs an additional $44.40 to complete the payment
‘on a printing bill. Motion passed.

Report on the town park: there is a hold up on an access iroad
off of McKown Road. The owner of the propertyis not in town.

Next meeting will be on Wednesday, March 23rd at the home of
D. Ellinwood, 22 Elmwood Street at 8:00 PM
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Doroth?rElllnwood Secretary

/ AGENDA FOR THE MARCH 23rd MEETING \\\
-~

1. Parking on Elmwood street from Coco's Restuarant

2. DOT's L4 alternative plans for changing Exit 24 o

3. Kevin Moss plans to attend our meeting and discuss the SUNYA ~ -
- traffic loop which was in Crossgate®s original road plans. ',//’//



